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Dear Resident/Business   

 

Clyde Road – Early works continue 

We’re getting on with the job of removing the dangerous and congested level crossing at Clyde 

Road, Berwick by building a road underpass beneath the rail line.  

Major construction starts later this year and the level crossing will be gone for good by 2022. As you live nearby, it’s 

important that you know what’s happening in your area. 

Works taking place 

Early works are underway and will continue throughout June, including:  

 site establishment on Sir Gustav Nossal Boulevard and a smaller secondary compound for storage of 
materials on Enterprise Avenue  

 service and geotechnical investigation works along Clyde Road, surrounding local streets and at Berwick 
Station car park 

 site clearing and minor earth works on the western and north-eastern side of the level crossing  

 construction of a new temporary footpath on the western side of the level crossing.  

Works will generally take place Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm, and Saturdays 7am to 1pm, subject to weather 
conditions. 

What to expect   

 Temporary lane closures along Clyde Road, outside peak times 

 Reduced speed limits near our work site for the safety of the community and our workers  

 Sections of footpath near the level crossing will be temporarily closed at times 

 Traffic management to help pedestrians and drivers move safely through the area 

 Some low-level noise and vibration from our works  

Health and safety 

The health and safety of our workers and the community is our key priority as we continue to deliver the Clyde 

Road Level Crossing Removal Project, as is supporting social distancing measures in line with current health advice. 

We have strict protocols in place to protect the safety of our construction workforce, including enhanced industrial 

cleaning arrangements, provision of personal protective equipment and measures to reduce staff contact, including 

staggered shifts. 

For more information about coronavirus, visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au  

file:///C:/Users/vice9m4/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/T7KH65JM/coronavirus.vic.gov.au


Stay up to date  

Sign up for regular project updates at levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/subscribe 

If you have any questions, call us on 1800 105 105 or email contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

Kind regards 

Clyde Road Level Crossing Removal Project 
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